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MEMORANDUM

November 19, 2019

TO: City Commission

CC: Greg Harrison, City Manager
Suzette Sibble, Assistant City Manager

FROM: Horacio Danovich, CIP and Innovation District Director

Issue

Staff is seeking City Commission approval of a Resolution to accept sidewalk easements being
conveyed by the Pompano Beach Community Redevelopment Agency (“CRA™) to the City of
Pompano Beach (“City™).

Recommendation
Staff recommends Approval of the Resolution.
Background

On September 17, 2019, the CRA Board agreed to convey sidewalk easements for property
located at 800 Dr. MLK Boulevard, 236 Dr. MLK Boulevard, and 690 Dr. MLK Boulevard (see
Exhibits 1-3). These easements are necessary to perform planned improvements in front of these
properties. Upon approval and subsequent recording of these easements, the City’s contractor
will be able to carry out improvements including demolition, grading and earthwork,
replacement of existing sidewalks, new landscape and irrigation, new lighting, etc. Funding for
proposed work is made possible by the City’s General Obligation Bond (GO Bond) approved by
voter referendum on March 13, 2018.

Staff recommends Approval of the Resolution.
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